
 

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Northwest Regional Office  PO Box 330316  Shoreline, Washington 98133-9716 (206) 594-0000 

711 for Washington Relay Service  Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341 
 
October 20, 2021 
 
 
Gary Duranceau 
Wastewater Division Manager 
City of Mount Vernon WWTP 
1401 Britt Road 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
 
Re: National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 
 Permit No. WA0024074; City of Mount Vernon Wastewater Treatment Plant 
 
Dear Gary Duranceau: 
 
The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) acknowledges receiving a NPDES permit 
renewal application for the City of Mount Vernon Wastewater Treatment Plant on October 7, 2021. The 
application has been reviewed and accepted as complete on October 19, 2021. 
 
Your current NPDES permit has an expiration date of February 28, 2022. Renewal of the permit is in 
process; however, the permit may not be issued by the expiration date. If your new permit is not issued 
and effective by the current permit’s expiration date, then the current permit and its terms and conditions 
are administratively extended and will remain in effect and enforceable until Ecology issues a new permit 
and it becomes effective for your facility, in accordance with the Washington State Administrative 
Procedures Act (RCW 34.05.422(3)) and Washington Administrative Code 173-220-180(5).  
 
If you have any questions regarding the development of your renewal permit, please contact Kevin Leung 
at (206) 594-0168 or Email at kevin.leung@ecy.wa.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tricia Miller 
Permit Coordinator 
Northwest Regional Office 
 
Sent Via Electronic Mail – garyd@mountvernonwa.gov 
 
cc: Kevin Leung, P.E., Permit Manager (kevin.leung@ecy.wa.gov)  
 Chris Smith, Compliance Specialist (chris.smith@ecy.wa.gov)  
 PARIS: Mt Vernon WWTP; WA0024074 
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